
Wednesday, April 3rd 
 
Students who will be inducted into NJHS this year, need to return their 
signed Standards for Members Form and dues to Mrs. Giannini by the end 
of the day tomorrow, April 4th. 
 
There will be mandatory informational parent/dancer call-out meeting on Wednesday,  
April 10th at 6:00 p.m. in the LGI.  This is for all parents/dancers interested in 
auditioning for the 2019-2020 dance team.  Clark Dance Team tryouts are April 29-May 
2, 2019.  Packets are available in the office. 
 
Academic Superbowl will be meeting tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 702.  It is 
important for all team members to attend every meeting from now until the competition. 
 
The Clark Theatre Guild proudly presents its spring musical, Annie, Jr., on April 4th, 
5th, and 6th in the LGI.  Tickets are $5 and can be purchased at the door.  Show times 
are at 6:00 p.m., with an additional performance at 2:00 p.m. on Saturday.  Hope to see 
you there! 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL GOLFERS:   Grades 5-8-- The LC Middle School golf camp 
registration is up and running.  Please register online at Lakecentralcamps.com ASAP 
to reserve your spot on our middle school golf team!  See Mrs. Cooper if you have any 
questions  
 
Middle School Tennis REMINDER:  Practice for the week is as follows: 
Tomorrow, from 5:15-6:30 p.m. and Saturday from 12:00 -1:30. 
 
Spring pictures will be taken tomorrow.  Order forms are available in the office.   
 
 
Celebrate National Library Week April 7 - 13. The bookmark design contest is open 
to both staff and students. Return your entry form to the library by 3:40 p.m. on 
Wednesday, April 10th. The winning design will be printed, laminated and handed out 
at the circulation desk through the month of April. The winning designer also earns a 
$25 Target gift card. Be creative and explore the 2019 theme, "Libraries Equal Strong 
Communities". 
 
Box Tops News – Please Help!!   
We need your help!!!  Our Box Tops for Education collection is dwindling. We have 
only collected around $600 this school year compared to over $2,000 in past years. The 
money that we receive from the Box Tops goes directly back to our students! The 
monies allow for the administration to do those little extra items for the students, like ice 
cream treats and special events. Please consider saving your Box Tops and sending 
them into Clark! 
 



We will award Target gift cards to the top three students that bring in the most Box Tops 
for the 2018-2019 school year! Students that have already brought in since the 
beginning of the year have received credit for those box tops. If you have any questions, 
please contact Kelly Hempenius(Wojciehowski). 
 
Last day to order your Clark yearbook is April 12th.  Yearbooks will be delivered in 
May.  At time of delivery, a limited number will be available for purchase at the cost of 
$40. Save money and order now! 
 


